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Env:ronmgntal Protectlon Agency

Mr Thomas Tarpey |
. . N . Headquarters, PO Box 3000
Senlor Engineer, Environment Section Johnstown Castle Estate
Limerick County Council ' County Wexford, reland
Ceanncheathr, Bosca Poist 3000
P.O. Box 5,3 . ' East4t Chaisle&n Bhaile Shedin
County BUIIdIHgS Contae Loch Garman, Eire
79/84 O'Connell Street T +353 53 60600
. . . F +353 53 60699
Limerick E: info@epa.ie
W. www.epa.ie
LoCall: 1890 33 55 99
9th August 2005 Reg. No. 17-2

Re: Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of Limerick County Council, for
a facility at Gortadroma Landf{ill Site, Gortadroma, Ballyhahill, Co. Limerick.

Dear Mr Tarpey,

I wish to inform you that the Waste Management (Electrical and Electronic Equipment)
Regulations, S.1. 290 of 2005 came into effect on 22 June 2005 and the Waste Management

- (Waste Electrical and Electromc Equipment) Regulations, S.1. No. 340 of 2005 came into

effect on 5 July 2005.

In order to cater for these new regulations please find enclosed a copy of a formal Technical
Amendment which was forwarded to the above licencee today. The Technical Amendment
should be read in conjunction with the existing Waste Licence Reg. No. 17-2.

If you have any further queries please contact Regina Campbell who can be contacted at the
following telephone number 021 487 5540.

Yours sincerely,

i Aaar
Noeleen Keaveyeq
Programme Officer

Office of Licensing & Guidance

Encl.
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Mr John O'Carroll . Envwonmgntal Protectlon Agency
Facility Manager .
Headgquarters, PO Box 3000
Gpﬂadroma, . : Johnstown Castle Estate
Limerick County Council : , County Wexford, freland
Ballyhahiil ' \ Ceanncheathro, Bosca Poist 3000
Co. Li ick Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Shedin
0. LImeTIC ' Contae Loch Garman, Eire
T +353 53 60600
F: +353 53 606939
. E info@epa.ie
. . W: www.epa.ie
9 August, 2005 ) . Rég. No. 17-2 LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

Re: Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of Limerick County Council, for a
facility at Gortadroma Landfill Site, Gortadroma, Ballyhahill, Co. Limerick.

Dear Mr O’Carroll,

I wish to inform you that the Waste Management (Electrical and Electronic Equipment)
Regulations, S.1. 290 of 2005 came into eftect on 22 June 2005 and the Waste Management
(Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment) Regulations, S.I. No. 340 of 2005 came into eftect
on 5 July 2005.

In order to cater for these new regulations please find enclosed a formal Technical Amendment
which should be attached to and read in conjunction with your existing Waste Licence Reg. No.
1 7-2.

In this context I also draw your attention to Article 39 of S.I. 340 of 2005 which deals with the
non-application of certain Sections of the Waste Management Act, 1996 to 2005.

If you have any further queries please contact Regina Campbell who can be contacted at the
following telephone number 021 487 5540.

Yours sincerely,

i %1&315@ Ve
oeleen Keavey&‘l

Programme Officer
Office of Licensing & Guidance

Encl.



